From: Evans, Ginger
Sent: Sunday, April 22, 2018 12:48 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Phebia Hill; Karen Pride
Subject: Apr 19 lunch Federation of Women Contractors 

 


I was asked to give a speech on our plans for O’Hare to the Federation of Women Contractors April 19 over lunch time.
 

Both Karen Pride (media and communications) and I joined them for a buffet lunch.

 

Ginger S. Evans, MS, P.E.
Commissioner
Chicago Department of Aviation
773.686.8060
